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“ Growing together, learning forever” 

CHRISTMAS TRADITION  

If you like a traditional carol concert, why not pop along 

to our Year 5 & Year 6 Carol Concert held at Christ 

Church in Coalville on Monday 16th 

December at 6pm.  

It’s always a truly special and            

atmospheric evening and we follow it 

up with mulled wine and mince pies!  

HAVE A VERY MERRY  

CHRISTMAS AND A HAPPY NEW YEAR.  

 

WE BREAK UP ON FRIDAY (20th 

DEC) AND START BACK ON       

TUESDAY 7th JANUARY at 8:55am 

promptly.   

(Monday 6th January is a teacher training day). 

WINTER WOOLLY DAY  
(wear anything Christmassy)  

Our wear anything         

Christmassy Day was a great 

success today with some 

fabulous outfits on           

display! 

We raised £156 for Muscular Dystrophy UK.  

THANK YOU.  

Email:  
wpsoffice1@woodstone.leics.sch.uk;  
 
Tel: 01530 519473 
 
Website: 
www.woodstoneprimary.co.uk 
 
Twitter: @woodstonecps 

Attendance for the week beginning - 
9/12/19 

We always aim for at least 97% average attendance.  

Reception   96%  Year 1     99.3% 

Year 2         97.4% Year 3     98.7% 

Year 4         91.6% Year 5     93.4% 

Year 6         94.3%     

Well done to our Year 1 class.  

CHRISTMAS REMINDERS  
Monday 16th December - Rec & KS1 - Nottingham - Sleeping 

Beauty  (uniform as normal—please be at school by 8:30am) 

Monday 16th December - Years 5 & 6 carol concert Christ 

Church, Coalville (6pm - children in uniform) 

Tuesday 17th December - Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 

KS2 - Theatre Royal, Nottingham - Cinderella (uniform as    

normal) 

Wednesday 18th December - Party Day (non-uniform)  

Friday 20th December - last day of term (non uniform - bring an 

inexpensive toy/game)  

THANK YOU - Our raffle at the Whoops-A-Daisy & Ralph the Reindeer performances raised £120 for Muscular 

Dystrophy UK. The winner of the hamper was Zara’s (in Year 3) family, Amelia Freeman’s Mum won the £10 prize 

with Elijah’s Mum in Reception winning the £20. Thank you everyone who bought a ticket.  

The rest of the money has been used to pay for costumes, props etc used in the various plays.  

THANK YOU 

We all had a great day last Saturday at the PTA Christmas 

Fair. There was a lovely atmosphere and lots of interesting 

things to do, eat and drink!  

Thank you to the PTA who organised the event and to all 

the other helpers who made the event such a success. 

We made £1340. THANK YOU.  

FINAL REMINDER 

If you know anyone who still 
needs to apply for a place in our 
Reception Class (starting August 

2020) please remind them to 
apply by JANUARY 15th 2020.   

 

 

              

QUIZ 

NIGHT 

We are planning a charity fundraiser to cheer us all up in 

the new year. We will hold a quiz night here at school 

(adults only) on FRIDAY 7th FEBRUARY.  

It will be a really fun evening, with lots going on and a 

fully licensed bar!  

It’s still a long way off but start thinking about entering a 

team (teams of no more than 6).  

We will be raising money for our chosen charity         

Muscular Dystrophy UK.  
WORLD BOOK DAY  

Thursday 5th March 


